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A Note from Ms. Loughran, Interim Principal
“I have heard it said that winter, too, will pass, that spring is a sign that summer is due at last.

See, all we have to do is hang on.” -Maya Angelou

Our students have had a great week of learning both online and in school.  Spring has come, and our students are enjoying
outside dining and playing with friends on the play yard.  Hang on, Hale family!  The best is yet to come.

Announcements

COVID TESTING: The Hale Elementary School started student Covid testing on March 8th for students who are attending
school.    Please sign your consent to help keep everyone at the Nathan Hale School healthy.  We hope to have all students
participate!

SCHOOL UNIFORMS:  Students who are returning to school are expected to wear white or navy collared shirts. Shirts do not
need to have the school emblem.  If you need shirts, we have some at the school to share with students. We are not
requiring navy pants. Please call the school if you need uniforms.

K2 students are hard at work with blocks.    Fourth graders work on math problems with Mr. Holden.

Meet our nurse:
Nurse Joan David was a BPS substitute
nurse last year.  She is calm, cool, and

likes to help out!

Meet our substitute secretary:  Krystal Taylor
Krystal previously worked at John Hancock for 15 years as a Benefits Consultant. She has an
Associates degree in Social Science & a Bachelor's degree in Criminal Justice from Mount Ida

College.  She is a mom of one 17 year old. She genuinely enjoys working with children!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCA-UomJoraNnijMZbekAD6MQO5bk-t2qmCplffo2vp1-YVQ/viewform

